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My sheep hear my voice. I know them, and they follow me. 
John 10:27 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Holy Trinity, 
    Kathy and I want you to know we 
appreciated your prayers, thoughts and help 
during our covid illness. We are so thankful 
to God for our Holy Triniity family during all 
seasons of our lives. 
                             God’s Peace, 
                             Darryll and Kathy Kuhns 
 
 
I would like to thank the congregation for the 
many cards, words of encouragement and 
prayers during my illness. These contacts 
have given me a boost during the difficult 
days. The Pastor’s visit and caring calls 
from Pastor Mark and Donna are very much 
appreciated. Also, the church flowers 
delivered after the service have brightened 
my day.  
                          Regards, 
                            Carl Rentschler 

 

Greetings Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, 
           The officers and members of the 
Ephrata Pioneer Fire company would like to 
gratefully thank you for your cash donation of 
$350. Your generosity means so much to us 
and will not go unnoticed. The money you 
donated will be put towards top notch 
equipment to ensure the safety of both us 
and the residents of Ephrata. Again, thank 
you for your donation and support of the 
Ephrata Pioneer Fire Company! 
                   James Kiefer, President 
and                              Michael Wertz, 
Treasurer 
 
Dear Holy Trinity Church: 
   Greetings from United Lutheran Seminary. 
We thank you for your gift of $525 in honor of 
Rev. Larry Hummer’s 50th Anniversary of 
Ordination. Indeed, we do give thank for 
each of you and include you in our prayers. It 
has been two years since all of our lives 
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We would like to thank the congregation for 
all the cards, flowers and prayers for our 
mother, Elsie Bowman during her stay at 
Zerbe’s Nursing Center. Special thanks to 
Donna Nace for the many, many, visits, in 
person, and by window when necessary. 
Our family is grateful for your love and 
caring, and for sharing prayer and 
communion with Mother. Thank you to 
Pastor Mark and Donna for planning the 
funeral service, for Pastor Mark’s kind words 
and Donna’s playing of Mother’s favorite 
hymns. And thanks to everyone who helped 
with the service. We were grateful for your 
support. Thank you to Candy, Winnie, 
Peggy Dean and John Fuehrer for 
preparation and clean up of the luncheon 
after the service. It was gratefully 
appreciated. We are so thankful for all the 
kindness and support from the congregation 
and want to thank everyone from the bottom 
of our hearts. May God Bless all of you. 
                                              Janis & Dan 
Miller 

 

were turned upside down by the pandemic. 
These two years have taught us to not take 
anything for granted, and that includes you, a 
faithful supporter of United Lutheran 
Seminary. We are grateful for your 
partnership and accompaniment on the 
journey as we live out our mission to equip 
students as leaders to proclaim the living 
Gospel for a changing church and world. We 
look forward to the opportunity to gather with 
you in person or by zoom in the coming year. 
  Yours faithfully, Mr. Conor Brookes, CFRE 
   Vice President for Institutional 
Advancement 
 
Holy Trinity Church, 
    Thank you for continuing to allow Fulton 
Elementary to use Trinity as an evacuation 
site. We plan to visit with “staff only” this fall. 
We appreciated your continual support and 
cannot speak highly enough for the “Trini-
Mini” program! 
           Thank you! Josh McCracken, 
Principal 
 
Dear church friends, 
    Thank you so much for the Birthday 
wishes and for the Beautiful altar flowers. I 
appreciate the Birthday Greetings. 
     Shirl Tobias 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This Week At Holy Trinity: August 14 - 20 
 

 

 

View This Month's Calendar Here  

 

 

Office Hours: August 15 - 19 
We recommend you call the office prior to stopping in to ensure hours have not 

changed. 
 

Day Sue Pastor 

Monday 8AM- 4PM OFF 

Tuesday 8AM - 4PM OFF 

Wednesday 8AM - 4PM OFF 

Thursday OFF OFF 

Friday OFF OFF 
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More Info For You 
 

 

Friday Night Dinner 
We will not be gathering in 

August and will resume the 2nd 
Friday of September, (because of 

the Labor Day 
holiday), September 9th. Thank 
you to all who come out to enjoy 

this fellowship. See you in 
September! 

  

FREE Trini Mini Camp 
August 22-26    9:30 AM-

Noon 
Students who have 

completed Kindergarten - 6th 
grade. Free & Fun. Games, 

Crafts, snacks, water 
activities. 

 

 

EASS 

Back to School Drive 
Social Ministry and 
Evangelism 
committees are doing a 
Back-to-School Drive 
this year to help our 
local children through 
EASS. Select an article 
of clothing, school 
supply, or toiletry to be 
purchased from the 
poster in the Gathering 
Area. Items needed 
this year include 
new boys’ and girls’ 
socks and underwear 
in their 
original packaging, 
clothing, shoes, basic 
school supplies 
(notebooks, pencils 
holders, lunchboxes, 
backpacks), and 
toiletries (toothbrushes, 
toothpaste, soaps, 
hand sanitizer, 
deodorant). The 
clothing items should 
be for 6 to 12 year old 
children. Drop off the 
item(s) by Sunday 
August 21st.  

 

 

Pictures 

Have you attended a recent 
event at Holy 

Trinity?  Maybe a committee 
meeting?  Don't forget to 

snap a picture and share it 
with the office.  We would 
like to include photos of 

activities in the newsletters! 
  

Summer Food Donations 
beverage products (kool aid, 
juicy juice, capri suns) cake 

mixes, canned fruits, canned 
meats (spam ,salmon, 

ravioli, etc.), canned corn, 
instant soups, beef stew, 

instant potatoes, premixed 
Jell-O snacks, fruit snacks, 

pancake syrup, baked 
beans, paper products (toilet 

paper, paper towels), dish 
soap, laundry detergent, 

feminine hygiene products, 
diapers - larger size 5 and 6.  

 

 

  

Looking for more information not included in this week's newsletter? 
Be sure to checkout our website! 

Thanks for reading! Have a great week ahead! 
 

 


